Dear Sir / Madam,

| would like to plead my case for having In-Line K9 Training in Sutton. First, my wife is a
Sutton H.S. graduate and our children attend public schools here in Sutton. We are loyal Sutton
residents! We would rather do business here than anywhere else in the Commonwealth. When
it comes to the dog training site, | must first state the business type is no different than the
Yoga studio (yoga training) or a guitar lesson studio. We intend to train people on how to get
their dog to be obedient. Similarly, to teaching someone to play the guitar; our clients must
practice at home to get better, we are the vessel to more knowledge for people to adequately
train their dogs. There is a national dog trainer who uses the term "No Bad Dogs" and the
reference is that the pet owners are the ones who need to be trained and that is exactly what
happens at In-Line K9.

We have plenty of testimonials and reference to prove that we provide training for the
pet owners and help them understand the behavior their pet may be showing. We provide a
service to those fine people who are looking to have obedient dogs in their homes. The
business will operate mostly at night during the week and on the weekend as to not interfere
with normal working hours of typical businesses, plus our clients are working too, we must
accommodate their hours. We have agreed with the real estate company whom we are
working with to have a clause for the lease to be terminated if there are complaints about the
business. We are going to soundproof the space to keep any significant noise down to a
tolerable level. We were hoping to occupy the building as soon as possible to make the
soundproofing upgrades and start hosting our clients as soon as March.

We firmly believe that we will not be a burden on anyone in the complex or the town.
We have a strong following in the town and In-Line K9 training comes highly recommended on
the Facebook "Sutton Site". We truly hope to partner with the town and make this a long-term
relationship.

Respectfully,

Edwin W. Morse I

Putnam Hill Rd.
Sutton Ma



